Stormwater Management Committee Awards Grants for 2012 Projects

The Will County Stormwater Management Planning Committee awarded the 2012 Project Grants to
recipients. Two projects were selected county wide which included a mix of flood mitigation and water
quality improvement projects.

“The Stormwater Committee is grateful that the County Board continues to support and fund this
project program” said Scott Killinger, who chairs the Committee. “The projects funded this year will
benefit the citizens of Will County by improving water quality in our streams, and by mitigating flooding
in neighborhoods.”

This is the fourth year of the program. The Stormwater Project Program awards grant funds of up to
50% for projects that include flood mitigation and water quality improvement. Will County received
one application this year from a local sponsor. The Committee also resolved to fund a mapping project
within the DuPage River Watershed. The selected projects include:

e  Harris Drive Drainage Improvements, Plainfield Township (design)
e DuPage River Floodplain Inundation Mapping (web based), Multiple Locations

For more information about the Will County Stormwater Management Planning Committee visit
www.willcountyillinois.com




